Sharon Craig

From: Emma Thompson

Sent: 27 July 2016 11:09

To: planning

Subject: FW: Consultation on Planning Application 3/2016/0670 Macfarlane Dental Practice

33a King Street Whalley Clitheroe

From: NWNorthPlanning [ mailto:CLPlanning@environment-agency.gov.uk]

Sent: 27 July 2016 09:08

To: Emma Thompson

Subject: RE: Consultation on Planning Application 3/2016/0670 Macfarlane Dental Practice 33a King Street Whalley
Clitheroe

F.A.O Adrian Dowd

| can confirm that we have no comments to make on the above proposal.

Regards
Silly ougherty
Jilly Dougherty

Planning Advisor - Sustainable Places Team
Cumbria and Lancashire

Z 02030255767
‘B clplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk

From: Emma Thompson [mailto:emma.thompson@ribblevalley.gov.uk]

Sent: 25 July 2016 11:41

To: whalleypcclerk@yahoo.co.uk; casework@britarch.ac.uk; casework@SPAB.org.uk;
office@ancientmonumentssociety.org.uk; consult@georgiangroup.org.uk; notifications@victoriansociety.org.uk;
NWNorthPlanning

Subject: Consultation on Planning Application 3/2016/0670 Macfarlane Dental Practice 33a King Street Whalley
Clitheroe

Please will you let Adrian Dowd have your comments within 21 days on the above planning application (please
respond to F.A.O Adrian Dowd)

The application is to: Fitting of wooden flood door to front of property.

Here is a link to view the application on our website
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx details.php?appNumber=3%2F2016%2F0670

Tops for resident satisfaction — 94% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live (Perception
Survey 2016)

Happiest residents in the UK — Ribble Valley has a ‘happiness rating’ of 8.2 compared to a UK average of 7.5
(Halifax Rural Quality of Life Survey 2016)



This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked or
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receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this
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Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you
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any attachment before opening it.
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Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.
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